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Newsletter # 27  April 4, 2025 

 

Principally Speaking 
 

Welcome back everyone! We hope you all had a restful break and 

are ready to enjoy some warmer weather! 

We would like to welcome Mme Gomes to the Glenayre staff. Mme 

Gomes will be with us for the rest of year teaching Division 9. 

As I’m sure you have noticed, the construction project has begun 

on Glencoe Drive. We appreciate everyone’s flexibility and I will 

keep you updated as I receive more information on how it might 

impact school pick up and drop off. With all the heavy machinery 

and equipment so close to our school, extra eyes and conversations 

with our students about safety and remaining safely on our school 

grounds will be important.  

Have a wonderful weekend. 

      Ms. A. Johnson, Principal 

 

 

 

 
glenayrepac.wordpress.com 

 

Questions for the PAC? Please contact: 

              

  General Inquiries:                                    Treasurer Inquiries:  

 glenayarepac@gmail.com                                              glenayrepactreasurer@gmail.com                                                               

                                                                Hot Lunch: 

                                                    glenayrepaclunch@gmail.com 

 
TODAY:  Welcome Back!    

 

Upcoming Hot Lunch: April 10 Quesada 

 

    PAC Meeting Monday April 7th @ 7:15pm 

Upcoming Calendar Events 
 

Mon, Apr 7 – Staff Meeting 
            PAC Meeting 
 

Thurs, Apr 10 – Hot Lunch – Quesada 
 

Wed, Apr 16 – Como Lake Relays 
 

Thurs, Apr 17 – Early Dismissal 1:30pm 
  Student Led Conferences 
 

Fri, Apr 18 – Good Friday 
 

Mon, Apr 21 – Easter Monday 
 

Thurs, Apr 24 – Hot lunch – Pizza Hut  
 

Fri, Apr 25 – Pro D Day 
 

Mon, Apr 28 – Grade 5 Sasamat Field Trip 
 

Wed, Apr 30 – Div 7&8 HR MacMillan Field Trip 
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IMPORTANT REMINDER 

 

With ongoing construction on Glencoe Dr, there has been an increase in traffic along the 

other roads in the neighbourhood.   

Please remember that ALL of Glenayre is a 30 km/h zone. 

 

A reminder that there is a lack of sidewalks on the side streets along the detour routes. As 

many families walk or bike to school, we ask that you drive with extra care and caution, 

particularly in these areas, to help make sure our students and families can get to and from school safely. 

 

  Our Next PAC Meeting is on Monday April 7th at 7:15pm in the Library. We hope to see you 

there!! If you are unable to make it in person, we hope to ‘see’ you via Zoom. We are looking for a 

new DPAC Representative to join the Executive Team for the 2025/2026 - 2026/2027 School years. 

If this is something that interests you, please do not hesitate to reach out to our Executive Team at: 

glenayarepac@gmail.com    

 

                            May 14th TREAT DAY  
If you have not yet placed your order for our upcoming Treat Day, here are step by step 

instructions on how to order your child(ren) a Frozen Yogurt. 

 
1. Click on ‘Order Lunch!’  
2. Click on ‘Lunch Session: Jan - June 2025’  
3. Select Child  
4. Go to Menus - TCBY Treat Day is on Menu #4  
5. Choose treat and add to order  
                                    
Make sure to get your order in by MAY 7th. Thank you to our fantastic Hot Lunch Team for organizing another 

delicious Treat Day for the kids!!  

 

STAY UP TO DATE 
There are many events and activities at Glenayre offered through the PAC. The best way to stay current with 

PAC information is to:  

 

1. Follow @glenayrepac on Instagram and Facebook,  

2. Subscribe to glenayrepac.wordpress.com to get updates straight to your inbox, and 

3. Read this weekly school newsletter. 

                               Connect with us today! 
 

Fundraisers to Support the PAC all year long! 

For more details, visit https://glenayrepac.wordpress.com/ongoing-fundraisers/.  

Please share these great rebate programs with friends and family! 

1. PORT MOODY LIQUOR STORE: Mention Glenayre Elementary at checkout and 5% of your purchase goes to the 

PAC. 

2. MABEL’S LABELS: Shop online and the PAC earns a rebate.  

3. RVN WELLNESS (St Johns St): Get a discount for yourself through the referral program. Enjoy family yoga and 

wellness while supporting a local business, and the PAC earns a rebate, too.  
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Glenayre Elementary School Afterschool Club – City of Port Moody 

Multisports and Games introduces grades K-5 to a variety of indoor and outdoor sports and 

games, focusing on teamwork and fair play. Activities may include pickleball, tennis, 4-corner 

soccer, capture the flag, and relays—keeping kids engaged and energized. 

Wednesdays | Apr 9 – Jun 4 

2:45 PM – 4:45 PM 

Glenayre Centre View program details and register today! 
 

A message from Endurance Taekwondo.  

 

Mr. Jafar Jeddi (Jaf) has been a dedicated driver for our after-school academy for over ten years, safely 

transporting students from school to the dojang every day. Known for his kindness and reliability, Jaf 

rarely missed a day—until now. 

Jaf was recently diagnosed with liver cancer and may need a liver transplant. He’s facing a significant time 

away from work while undergoing treatment, so we’re coming together as a community to support him and 

his family during this challenging time. 

On Sunday, April 6, from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM, we’ll host a Break-a-Thon at our Port Moody location (2302A Clark 

Street). Every board you break and each dollar you donate will make a meaningful difference for Jafar and his family. 

 

How You Can Help 

Break Boards 

• Cost: $10 per board 

• Discounts: Purchase 5 boards for $40 or 10 boards for $60 

• Payment: Cash only for board purchases and silent auction 

items  

Proceeds: 100% go directly to Jafar 

 

Silent Auction 

• Annual Membership: Valued at over $2,100 (valid at any of 

our three locations), with bidding starting at $1,400. (Not 

applicable towards After-School Academy) 

• Other Items: If you’d like to donate a product or service, please reply to this email with a short description and 

estimated value. Due to limited space, we will prioritize high-value items. Thank you for your generosity! 

 

Let Us Know You’re Coming 

We’d love to get a sense of how many people might attend [Click here if you plan to join us!] 

(Note: This link simply helps us track clicks so we can prepare accordingly; no personal information is collected.) 

Whether you’ve seen Jafar in the afterschool van, chatted with him in the dojang, or recognized his friendly face around town, 

we invite you to help us support him now. Let’s come together to ensure he feels our collective strength and gratitude for his 

years of dedication! Jafar has given so much to our Taekwondo family—now it’s our turn to give back. 

Thank you for being part of our community and for standing by Jafar when he needs us most. If you have any questions, please 

respond to this email or reach out to Riley at 604-936-9929 (Ext. 0). 

 

With heartfelt thanks, 

The Endurance Taekwondo Team 

 

 

Attachments: 
 
27.1 PAC Meeting Agenda 
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